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Tuesday 4 February 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We are delighted to inform you that Year 6 has arranged an exciting visit from The Young Shakespeare 
Company, who will be performing at our school as part of our exploration of Shakespearean 
literature. The purpose of this event is to immerse the children in the timeless works of Shakespeare, 
bringing his plays to life and enhancing their understanding of classic literature through a dynamic 
and interactive performance. 
 
All classes will be attending this special performance on Monday, 24 February. As the event is taking 
place at the school, there are no changes to lunch arrangements or travel plans. The children will 
enjoy this enriching experience during normal school hours without any disruptions to their usual 
schedule. 
 
The cost of this invaluable educational opportunity is £13.00, which covers the performance fee. 
Engaging with professional actors will provide your child with a unique opportunity to experience 
Shakespeare's stories in an accessible and captivating way, fostering a deeper appreciation for the 
arts and literature. In the unlikely event that the costs cannot be covered by contributions, we will 
regretfully have to cancel the performance. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, the school can 
offer support. Payments should be made via Arbor > Trips > The Young Shakespeare Company by 
Friday, 24 February at the latest. 
 
Please ensure your child wears their school uniform as usual on the day. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher if you wish to discuss this event further. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in enriching our children's educational journey. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Aran Tebbutt 
Y6 Achievement Leader 
 

  


